7th Januery, 1948.

Desr Slr,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of thel2th
ultiro, respecting the steamer " ERNESTINE KORANDA", the
contents of which are noted. In the circumstances the
Committee, who have recently had this cese under
consideration, have glven instructions for the notation
"leic up pending survey' to be inserted in the classification
column of the Register Kook in this caase.

Yours falthfully,
Clekk to the

Classification Committee.
The Princlpal Surveyor,

NEW YORK. Q§) 22(722()
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